must be moved by 7:00 a.m. so that the parked cars do not interfere with the Contractor working on the street, The Waukesha
Police Department will be notified of cars remaining on the street after 7:00 a.m. and those cars may be towed at the owner's
expense. The Temporary Parking placard is not a permit and only helps identify residents who are directly affected by the
project and who reside within the Project Limits. The placards are not transferrable, cannot be used on other projects within
the City and will expire at the end of the project.

If you have special access needs, please call Brandon Schwenn at the City of Waukesha at 262-524-3585 or
bschwenn@waukesha-wi.gov. The City and the Contractor can then plan how to accommodate those needs before
construction begins.

Garbage and Recycling Pick-Up

Garbage and recycling pick-up will continue on your regular day. If for some reason the City's contracted garbage collectors
are unable to get through the site, the City will coordinate with the Contractor on how to best maintain garbage and recycling
pick-up. If changes need to be made to the day, time or method of garbage and recycling pick-up the City will send residents
another letter with the additional information. Please contact Dustin Nolan at 262-524-3593 for garbage and recycling
comments, questions, or concerns.

Occasionally there may be days when no work is performed on your street. The many separate crews and operations needed
to complete the reconstruction of your street are sometimes delayed due to weather or work on other projects. The City will
work closely with the Contractor to minimize these occurrences. We ask your cooperation in observing barricades placed on
your street and the surrounding streets. The City of Waukesha and the Waukesha Water Utility appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

fori @

Brandon Schwenn, P.E.
Project Manager




